
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
 

 

 

 

 

IMA KSB/SS/HQ/259/2019-‘20 Thiruvananthapuram, Dated 11.03.2020 

 
To 

Smt. K.K. Shailaja Teacher 
 Hon’ble Minister of Health and Social Justice 
 Govt. of Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram. 
 

Dear Madam,  

The whole health care system is keen to contain CoVid 19 and IMA is doing our part 
with utmost sincerity and dedication. 

We understand that there is a scarcity of primary safety materials for the health care 
personnel, like face masks and hand sanitizers. Even though the undergraduate medical 
students are ever ready to assist in this endeavour, they must also be protected and 
adequate materials should be made available. Until sufficient stocks are made available it 
would be advisable to grant them leave to reduce the risk of spread of the disease since they 
have to mingle with symptomatic patients. 

It's a request and we convey our apprehension. Hope you will look into and take 
necessary action.  

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 Dr. P. GOPIKUMAR 
 State Secretary, IMA KSB 

 
 
Copy to: The Principal Secretary to Govt.  
 Health and Family Welfare Dept. 
 Thiruvananthapuram 


